PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tipton County Public Library Announces Renovation Project

Tipton, IN (July 26, 2023) - The Tipton County Public Library, located at 127 East Madison Street, will begin
renovation to its Tipton location at the end of the month. The library’s board of trustees recently approved a
contract with Meyer-Najem of Fishers, Indiana to begin construction on the Tipton County Public Library
renovation.

The renovation project will add two rooms for small group meetings, a room for teens, and a larger conference
room that provides seating for up to 15 people. Once construction is completed, these rooms will be available
for the public to use during business hours. The main service desk will be moved from its current location
under the skylight, allowing patrons to enjoy a new seating area. The library’s children’s room, adult section,
and great hall will be re-carpeted to provide a fresh look throughout the building.

Library programming, such as weekly storytimes and book club, will continue throughout the renovation.
Location of programming will be available on the library’s event page, visit
https://tiptoncounty.librarycalendar.com/events for the most up-to-date information.

The library board does not plan to close the Tipton location during the renovation. The meeting room will serve
as a “mini library” with popular services and new items available throughout construction, should the main part
of the building need to close.

The renovation process is expected to take about 12 weeks to complete.

The library is funding this project with its own cash reserves. Construction is set to begin on July 31, 2023.

For additional information and updates, visit https://www.tiptoncountylibrary.org/renovation/
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